




December 14, 2022
Dear Parents,

It is important that we obtain an accurate list of all children qualifying for Kindergarten 
in the Jordan School District for the 2023-2024 school year.  If you have a child that 
will be five years of age on or before September 1, 2023, the child qualifies for next year’s kindergarten program.  State law requires that all school districts in Utah abide 
by the same September 1st entrance cut-off date.  Documents that will need to be turned in: original birth certificate, immunizations, proof of residency and ID.

If you know of a neighbor that has a qualifying kindergarten child, please share this information with them and encourage them to come into the school and register their kindergarten child.
If you have any questions, please call the office at Falcon Ridge Elementary at 
(801) 282-2437.







Sincerely,







Theresa Christensen






Principal

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

If you have a child qualifying for kindergarten next year, please complete the form 
below and return it to the school office by Friday, January 27th.

Child’s Full Legal Name __________________________________________    M  or  F 
Birth Date _____________ Race ________ Language Spoken in Home ____________

Parent(s) Names _______________________________________________________

Address ______________________________________________________________
Telephone ___________________
Email address _________________________________________________________
Please circle your kindergarten preference:  AM  /  PM   

(We will try our best to accommodate your request, but there is no guarantee)
AM  M-Th 8:30 am – 11:10 am
Fri 9:00 am – 10:50 am

PM  M-Th 12:25 pm – 3:05 pm
Fri 11:10 am – 1:00 pm
Please list the names of other children you have attending school in Jordan School District:
______________________________________________________________________
